
 

Grant Award from Didcot Town Council 2023 
Didcot Barramundi Swim Club were very grateful to receive the £2,000 funding award from 
the Town Council in January 2023.   
 
Through this funding we have been able to invest in technology that improves the coaching 
provided to our town’s competitive swimmers.  We purchased an underwater camera system 
to provide instant video feedback at training sessions, and a tablet computer to help explain 
to small groups what good looks like and what needs work. 
 

 
 
We’re in the planning stages of organising a swim camp in the October Half Term holidays, 
and the funding award will help us secure the pool time needed and subsidise the transport 
and accommodation costs, that will enable as many swimmers as possible to attend. 
 
The whole Club would like to extend our thanks and appreciation for the Grant Award and 
look forward to seeing the benefits to our swimmers through the forthcoming season and 
beyond. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Nick Baum 
Chair 
Didcot Barramundi Swim Club. 


